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Upcoming Workshops 

We want to invite you to come to the workshops we are having this month. We 
offer a variety of workshops to meet the needs of families and professionals across 
the state at no cost. If you are in need of sign language interpretation or any 
other assistance accessing the workshops, please call us at least a week prior to the 
workshop at (505) 247-0192. 

  

Let's Begin the Journey 

Wednesday, January 25th 

10:00am-12:00pm 

Learn about the basics of the Individual Education 
Program (IEP) for your child and ways to build 
relationships through good communication.    

Register Here 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUrcuGgpzsjGtP9nLq-8s-W-4jjFlcqsnKz
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IEP Clinic 
Tuesday, January 31st 

7:00pm-8:00pm 

Come join us for an interactive session to learn 
about different aspects of the Individualized 
Education Plan (IEP). This month’s focus will be 
on goals. You will learn the different types, what 
SMART goals are, and how many are too many 
goals, so you can ensure your child’s needs are 
being addressed. 

Register Here 

We want to hear from you! 

As we start the new year and plan our workshops, we 
would appreciate hearing from you! It will only take 
a minute to submit. Thank you! 

Click to Provide your input   

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcodeuhrzwpGN1NCveUxoiOEQBsHPIrzFIv
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZTK9TDJ
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Med Fragile Nurse Case Management Program building – Now   

Med Fragile Nurse Case Management Program building – then   

Happy Retirement Christy!   

The Medically Fragile Case Management Program with very 
mixed emotions, announces the retirement of Christy Barden, the 
Program Operations Director since 1992.   

Christy began as a nurse case manager for the program in 1986.   

Her passion and dedication to children who are medically fragile 
and their families across New Mexico was evident throughout the 
years in her tireless advocacy and hard work.   

Much of what the Medically Fragile Case Management Program 
is today, is as a result of Christy’s brainstorming and collaboration 
with stakeholders throughout our state.   

Christy adored the individuals the program serves and never 
forgot those she met either personally or through discussion with 
their nurse case manager.   

Christy’s unending dedication to this population will continue on in 
all who Christy poured into just how vitally important this unique 
program is to the state of New Mexico. 

With Christy’s retirement, Ann Marie Parmenter is the Interim 
Director.    Feel free to contact Ann Marie at 505-362-6932 
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Disability Rights Awareness Day at the Roundhouse is happening on Wednesday, February 8! For the first time in three 
years, the disability community will be able to come together in person at the Capitol, and we invite you to be part of it. 
  
We’ll have a gathering in the Capitol Rotunda from 11:00 to noon, and we’re pleased to announce that we’ll be joined by the 
lieutenant governor and legislators from around New Mexico.   Those planning to attend include:   

• Lieutenant Governor Howie Morales 
• Rep. John Block of Alamogordo 
• Rep. Kathleen Cates of Rio Rancho 
• Rep. Joanne Ferrary of Las Cruces 
• Rep. Tara Jaramillo of Socorro 
• Rep. Patricia Roybal Caballero of Albuquerque 
• Rep. Liz Thomson of Albuquerque 
• Rep. Christine Trujillo of Albuquerque 
• Senator Siah Correa Hemphill of Silver City 
• Senator Jerry Ortiz y Pino of Albuquerque 
• Senator Nancy Rodriguez of Santa Fe   

In addition to the Rotunda gathering, a variety of disability-related organizations will have exhibit tables in the wings off the 
Rotunda from 8:00 to 2:00.   You’ll also have time to visit the Capitol building, meet your legislators, watch the Legislature in 
action, and network with other members of New Mexico’s disability community. 
  
There is no charge to attend DRAD at the Roundhouse and pre-registration is not required.   We hope to see you there! 

https://www.arcnm.org/drad-2023/ 
* * * * * * * 

The Disability Coalition is funded in part by the   
New Mexico Developmental Disabilities Council 

through Federal Program funding. 
Additional funding is provided by   

The Arc of New Mexico, Disability Rights New Mexico,   
the Independent Living Resource Center, and New Vistas.   

Remember to report any suspected abuse, 
neglect, or exploitation! 

https://www.arcnm.org/drad-2023/



